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The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling, but in rising every time we fall. Nelson Mandela 
 

Tayfour Campus Auxiliaries recognized for their generosity 
Both the Malden Park Auxiliary and Windsor Western Auxiliary will be recognized for their successful 
fundraising with the naming of a parkette and courtyard in their honour. The Malden Park Auxiliary was 
organized out of the original Riverview Hospital Auxiliary and have been fundraising on behalf of chronic 
and complex continuing care patients for decades.  Members of the Auxiliary are being honoured with the 
naming of a park located right of the newly renamed Dr. Y. Emara Centre for Healthy Aging and Mobility.  
The Malden Park Auxiliary have raised funds through their Gift Shop, Nevada/Break Open ticket sales and 
sales of Lifeline. The Windsor Western Auxiliary preceded the original IODE Ladies Auxiliary and too, have 
been fundraising on behalf of patients at the Western Campus, now Tayfour Campus for decades. They 
are currently operating a Gift Shop Kiosk in the Dr. Fouad Tayfour Regional Rehabilitation Centre. The 
Western Auxiliary will be recognized with the naming of the Courtyard, located left of the entrance of the  
Rehabilitation Centre. Both Auxiliaries have given a $100,000 pledge to the Cornerstone of Caring 
campaign.  

Running from Cancer 
The 8th annual Running From Cancer fundraiser takes places on Sunday, July 28, 2013. It includes a 
5K/10K run/walk, a half marathon and Kids 1K Disney Dash with popular characters like Cinderella, 
Sleeping Beauty and Woody and Buzz. Funds raised support Windsor Regional Hospital Oncology 
program and the Windsor Regional Cancer Centre. For more information visit 
www.runningfromcancer.com. 

Applying for Tuition Reimbursement? 
If the course begins during the months of September 1 - December 31, 2013 your application (approved by 
your Manager) must be submitted to Learning Resources by August 1, 2013. For more information contact 
Learning Resources at ext. 72370. 

Do Good Divas—Do Good! 
The Do Good Divas will announce that this year’s A Girls Night Out in Handbag Heaven event will be held 
October 24, 2013 @ the Caboto Club in Windsor. Funds from this year’s event will support WRH’s three 
Medicine Units. For more information about the Do Good Divas event, contact Kim Willis at  ext. 42458. 
 

Did you know? 
The WRH Tribune will go to bi-weekly distribution for the summer. Weekly editions  

will resume in September 2013. 
Tribune is a Publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.  

Submissions can be made to gisele_seguin@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  
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